
Bethel Leadership Team Meeting Minutes 
April 17, 2019 

 
 

Present: 
Barbara Reese, Shane Clardy, Faye Carroll, Joe Davis, Kayla Griffith, Kathy Moss, Chris 
Masters, Cathy Myers, Justin Smith 
 
The meeting was called to order and began with prayer. Each person prayed for a specific area of 
discussion that was on the agenda for the night, giving everyone an opportunity to pray that 
wanted to. 
 
Topic 1: Sunday’s Voting Results 
A discussion was held on the results of the business meeting held on the previous Sunday night.  
The results were: 
Yes – 46 – 81% 
No – 11 – 19% 
There was an amendment made by a church member, but it did not pass. 
 
Topic 2: New Member Orientation 
The next order of business was to begin to put into place a New Member Orientation that can 
begin as soon as possible.  Since we now have a Constitution that states all new members must 
go through this process, it is important we have something in place. 
 
After lengthy discussion, Justin Smith agreed to be the leader of a group to develop a plan for the 
Adult & Youth New Member Orientation Process.  Several others were suggested to help him, 
and they will be contacted by Justin. 
 
Cathy Myers agreed to be the leader of a group to develop a plan for the Children New Member 
Orientation Process.  Several others were suggested to help her, and they will be contacted by 
Cathy. 
 
At the BLT meeting on May 1, these two committees will give an update on what they have 
gotten completed on this process. 
 
Topic 3: Scheduling the Next Church Conference 
A discussion was held regarding the next business meeting which is scheduled for Mother’s Day.  
Because of this, Pastor Tony will announce from the pulpit that the meeting will be moved up a 
week and will be held on May 5th.  A Q&A session for the new proposed By-Laws will be held 
on April 28th and they will be voted on at the May 5th business meeting. 
 
Being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 


